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From the Principal’s Desk  
 

Dear Parents, 

Tomorrow, we are looking forward to another great community event at the HSA Trunk or Treat. Tomorrow we will have 

more detailed information regarding parking for those of you who are participating in the event. For those of you who are 

not participating please note that Trunk or Treat cars may begin arriving at 5:30 PM. Parents coming to pick up students 

from ESP after that time will still be able to do so, but please be aware that there will be more activity in the parking lot than 

usual. The parking lot gates will close at 6:15 PM. They will not reopen again until 8:00 PM. 

 

Also - a special thank you to Fr. Paul, Fr. Jim, and Fr. Matt for coming to school today to make the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation available today to our 3rd grade students. Our priests will be coming on a regular basis to be available to 

different grade levels on a rotating basis. What a blessing! 

 

 

In Christ, 

Ms. Baker 

 

Reminder - Student Early Dismissal  

If your child needs to leave for an appointment, please send a note or an email (homeroom teacher and 

attendance@schooloftheincarnation.org) requesting the child’s release from school. Students will not be released after 2:30 

PM for an early dismissal. 

 

Homecoming Tee Shirt Available Again! Orders due tomorrow - October 25th! 

Due to the overwhelming sales of the Homecoming tee shirt, we have decided to place a second order.  See the attached 

flyer for more details. Shirts are available with short sleeves for $12 or long sleeves for $15.  

  

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/homecomingtee2019 

 

RISE Program – TONIGHT!! 

You may remember hearing about our new reading intervention program, RISE, at Back to School Night.  This is a 6-8 week 

program where a small group of children (grades 1-3) are placed with our RISE instructors for ELA rotations in order to 

provide those children with intensive decoding, phonics, comprehension, and writing support. Teachers are currently 

finishing up assessments to determine placement and our team members have been in training. We plan to begin our 

program with qualifying students the week of October 28th. In preparation, we will have an informational meeting for all 

interested parents on Thursday, October 24th in W107 at 7:00pm. If you have any questions, please contact Cheryl Shoots at 

cshoots@schooloftheincarnation.org 

 

 

 

Thursday, October 24th: “RISE with Literacy” Parent Info Night 7:00 PM 

Friday, October 25th:  Spirit Wear Day 

    HSA Trunk or Treat 6:30 – 8:00 PM see attached flyer for more info 

Wednesday, October 30th: Fall sports and club photos 8:30 AM 

Thursday, October 31st: Out-of-uniform Day – see more info below 

Halloween Parade 1:45 PM - *please note change of time* 

Friday, November 1st:  School Closed – Faculty Retreat 

    Last Day to purchase yearbook for $30 – see link below 

Monday, November 4th: Winter Uniform begins 

November 4 – 15th:  Student Council Cereal Drive 

Tuesday, November 5th: 1st Grade Field Trip – Ft. McHenry 8:30 AM – 2:30 PM 

    HSA Coal Fire Pizza Spirit Day 11:30 AM – 10:00 PM  

Friday, November 8th:  Spirit Wear Day 

3rd Grade Field Trip – Baltimore Museum Industry 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

Middle School Dance 7:00 – 9:30 PM 

Monday, November 11th: Open House for Prospective Students 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

Friday, November 15th: Musical Theater Production – Jungle Book 7:00 PM 

Saturday, November 16th: Musical Theater Production – Jungle Book 7:00 PM 

 

 

 

mailto:attendance@schooloftheincarnation.org
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/homecomingtee2019
mailto:cshoots@schooloftheincarnation.org


TOMORROW!!  Spirit Wear Day – Friday, October 25th   

Tomorrow, Friday, October 25th is a Spirit Wear Day. Students, faculty, and staff may come to school dressed in official 

School of the Incarnation spirit wear. Spirit wear days are optional, and if a student does not choose to dress in spirit wear on 

these days, he/she should come to school in the regular school uniform. The following are guidelines for spirit wear days:   

 

● Students should wear an official School of the Incarnation spirit wear shirt* which is one of the following acceptable 

school colors: maroon, gold/yellow, grey, white, or black.  
● Any other School of the Incarnation spirit wear can be worn on these days with the exception of hats which may 

not be worn inside the building. 
● Spirit wear that is defaced, torn, altered or written on is not permissible. 
● Dresses and skirts must be of reasonable length (no more than 3 inches above the knee) and not too tight. No thin 

straps or bare shoulders. 
● Pants - Presentable jeans or pants are acceptable, but not pants that are tight. Leggings or spandex are not 

allowed. 
● Shorts may be worn from August-November 4th and April-1st-June.Hair may not be dyed or combed in an unusual 

fashion. 
● When the weather turns cold, spirit wear must be visible. For example: it would be unacceptable to be wearing a 

SOTI t-shirt which was completely covered by a Spalding sweatshirt.  
● No hats are to be worn in school unless specified within the themes. 
● Any shoes may be worn, except open-toed sandals, flip flops, clogs, thick-soled or high-heeled shoes. 
● Earrings: Boys are not allowed to wear earrings at any time. Earrings for girls should be small posts or hoops. 

 

*Examples include: Always t-shirt, past school issued t-shirts of an approved color such as club shirts, SOTI PE t-shirt, or current 

SOTI athletic jerseys during the appropriate season. 

 

Veterans Day Poster Contest 

Students in grades Kindergarten thru 5th grade may create a poster which shows what makes America great. One winner 

will be chosen from K-1-2 and 3-4-5. Each winner will receive a $25 Target gift card. Posters are due to homeroom teacher 

by Wednesday, November 6th. See attached flyer for more details.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Basketball Coaches Needed!!! 

We are still in need of coaches for both the Girls' A and Boys' A basketball teams. The teams have practices/games during 

November, December and January. The current game schedule can be found on the school’s website. Practice dates and 

times are at the discretion of the coach. Prior coaching experience is not required; just knowledge and interest in the sport, 

as well as the desire to help student-athletes develop their talents. If you are interested in coaching, please contact our 

Athletic Director, Mr. Keith Smith (kbsmith@schooloftheincarnation.org), as soon as possible for further details. 

 

Thursday, October 31st: Halloween Out-of-Uniform Day/Parade 

Thursday, October 31st is an out-of-uniform day. Please see handbook (page 47) for out-of-uniform guidelines. Students 

participating in the parade may wear parts of their costume to school to make changing easier.  Please note - the parade 

is being moved to 1:45 PM and should be over by 2:00. Parents may pick up their students for early dismissal after the 

parade at 2:00 PM or at the regular dismissal time, but not in-between. 

 

Parent volunteers for the parties should park in their normal lot to dismiss at the end of the day as usual.  They will be back to 

their vehicles to dismiss at the proper times.  

 

Family Bingo – Friday, November 22nd  

Please join us for fun, prizes and lots of laughter. Every child will receive a prize and BINGO winners will receive an additional 

surprise! Prices are low for this family fun event - only $7.00 per BINGO player. This includes the Bingo cards and 

STAMPERS. Pizza meals will be available for $5.00, which includes chips and a drink. Reserve your spot today!  Ticket Sales 

will begin Friday October 25th at 4:00 PM! 

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/familybingonovember2019 

 

Bingo Prizes Needed 

If you have new toys, trinkets, books or gift cards that you would like to donate for the BINGO prize table - please drop off 

donations in a bag marked "BINGO" to the front office.  Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

Middle School Basketball Tryouts  

 

The link for middle school basketball registration is below. All the information you need regarding 

tryouts is provided in this link. Take note that we are in need of coaches for a couple teams. Please 

consider volunteering your time to help our student-athletes develop their talents. If you are 

interested and/or have questions, feel free to contact our Athletic Director, Mr. Keith Smith 

(kbsmith@schooloftheincarnation.org). 

 

Registration link: https://forms.gle/LXccdEbeMjAH4nhy7 
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Christmas Bazaar Vendors Needed 

Vendors, Crafters and Small Business Owners – don’t miss your chance to showcase and sell your products at our Annual 

Christmas Bazaar and Pancake Breakfast. School of the Incarnation will be hosting our annual Christmas Bazaar on 

Saturday, December 7th, from 9am – 12pm, complete with a Pancake Breakfast with Santa and kids craft area. Fun for the 

whole family! Excellent opportunity to display your products to a school body of more than 500 families, as well as to the 

local community!  Vendor space is available for $25-$35 per spot. All tables are on a first come first serve basis. Vendors will 

need to provide their own 9’ (or smaller) table. Space is limited and will sell out. See attached Vendor Agreement flyer to 

reserve your table. Please contact Lisa Hanson for more information:  lvesotski@gmail.com 

 

HSA Christmas Bazaar 

Ho! Ho! Ho! - it's that time of year - Santa is coming to visit at the annual Christmas Bazaar! Saturday, December 7th  9am -

Noon.  Come out and see our great vendors, enjoy breakfast while being entertained by some of Incarnation's finest 

singers!  Purchase your tickets in November! Please contact Dana Barile for more information: manadazzie@gmail.com  

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

COME JOIN THE HSA Tuesday, November 5th at Coal Fire Pizza in Waugh Chapel for our next fundraising day! You, your 

friends and family can enjoy Coal Fire Pizza ALL DAY, 11:30 a.m.-10 p.m.! Details to follow! 

 

HSA Trunk or Treat  

Our annual Trunk or Treat is just two weeks away...  don’t miss your chance to join the fun!  Buy your ticket today using the 

attached order form or by using the link https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/trunkortreat 

 

This is a safe and fun alternative to trick or treating door to door and an opportunity to celebrate with our school community 

and friends!  Kids of all ages are welcome to dress in costume!  Please see the attached FAQ for more details about this 

spooktacular event!   

 

Please note - no tickets will be sold at the door!  Advanced purchase is required!  

**Pizza meal sale has closed.** 

 

 

School Yearbook FYI 

Don't wait to purchase your school yearbook!  You can also save $10 if you purchase a yearbook before November 

1st.  Yearbook recognition ads are a nice way to celebrate your child's time at School of the Incarnation. Please visit the 

yearbook page on our website to order your yearbook and recognition ad: 

https://www.schooloftheincarnation.org/resources/yearbooks 

 

Message from the cafeteria 

Parents, please check your child’s lunch balance at www.mymealmoney.com  Many students have a negative lunch 

account balance – remember our lunch system is a debit system, not credit. Please send in checks made payable to 

“Tommy’s” in an envelope with your child’s name and homeroom or lunch account number. Questions can be emailed to 

lunch@schooloftheincarnation.org  

 

School of the Incarnation HSA Facebook 

It's official! The HSA has a Facebook group under the school page. As a parent of the school, you are welcome to join. 

Request to be added to the group, School of the Incarnation HSA. See everyone on Facebook! 
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Orde r s  Due  Oc tobe r  25 th

C l i c k  he r e  t o  o rde r

Sho r t  s l e e v e  -  $ 1 2

Long  s l e e v e  -  $ 1 5

 

Homecoming
Tee shirt Order

Back by
Popular
Demand

 

https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/school
oftheincarnation/homecomingtee2019




This event is free and open to all women. Limited childcare available.  

You do not need to be a WWP participant to attend, but please  

RSVP to EventsatOLF@gmail.com 

We hope you will join us!    

Monday, October 28th 

7:00pm-8:30pm 
Our Lady of the Fields  

    Room 204 

Thursday, October 31st 

9:30am-11:15am 
Our Lady of the Fields  

Hall 

or 

 Does life seem out of whack? 

Do you feel empty and exhausted? 

 

Walking with Purpose invites you to our next Connect Coffee, where 

you can be renewed and inspired as we discuss what is most important for 

a life of purpose and peace. Food and fellowship await! Talk topic: 

Priority #Priority #Priority #111   ---   God God God          

  


